
 

 

MODERN SLAVERY ACT STATEMENT 

 

This statement is made by Trainline in accordance with the requirements under section 
54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 (the “Act”). It sets out how we, during the financial 
year ending 28 February 2018, continued our efforts to ensure that no slavery or 
human trafficking takes place in our supply chain or any other part of our business.  

 

OUR BUSINESS 

Trainline is an online rail and bus platform, selling tickets for rail and bus services in 
Europe and Japan via its mobile apps and websites. 

We believe the risk of human trafficking in our workforce is low. The majority of our 
employees are trained professionals who have been selected through Trainline’s 
rigorous and transparent hiring processes. 

Trainline has examined the risk of modern slavery within its business operations on a 
risk-based approach and considers the risks of modern slavery in its supply chain to 
be low. The assessment is based upon the nature of our online business and the 
services we provide to customers which present very limited exposure to modern 
slavery risks. 

COMPLIANCE 

Since the publication of our first Modern Slavery statement in 2017, we have remained 
committed to ensuring that no modern slavery or human trafficking takes place within 
our supply chain or in any part of our business.  In addition to a risk assessment and 
as part of our commitment to preventing modern slavery and human trafficking in our 
business, we continue to ensure our compliance with the Act by: 

• driving awareness of our company policy which outlines our requirements under 
the Modern Slavery Act; 

• where appropriate and according to the level of potential risk, introducing 
contractual provisions in supplier contracts that require suppliers to comply with 
applicable anti-slavery and anti-trafficking laws; and 

• maintaining a risk-based assessment of suppliers in order to identify any 
modern slavery or human trafficking related risks. 

FURTHER STEPS 

Trainline is committed to continuing its focus on modern slavery and human trafficking 
and will take steps to review and, if required, improve its processes in line with the Act. 
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APPROVAL 

The statement has been reviewed and approved by Trainline’s Board of Directors in 
accordance with the requirements of section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015, 
which applies to Trainline for the financial year ending 28 February 2018. 
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